
Knife crime 
awareness 
events

Join us at

Chew Valley School
Monday 10th February 
6.00pm to 8.00pm

Parents and carers in B&NES are invited to learn about the devastating impact of knife crime 
and how they can support young people to steer away from its dangers at this event.

You will hear from a guest speaker with lived experience who has been personally affected by 
knife crime. There will be an opportunity to hear about the support available for children and 
families in B&NES and view a partnership film on county lines.

There will also be a panel discussion with an opportunity to ask questions.

Free tickets can be booked in advance via Eventbrite, search for B&NES VRP to find your 
nearest event.

The event is organised by the Bath & North East Somerset Violence Reduction Partnership 
which aims to prevent and reduce violence in our area.

Any questions about the event can be emailed to
VRP_Events@bathnes.gov.uk

Or book your ticket now on Eventbrite

For more information visit
Bath & North East Somerset Violence Reduction Partnership (VRP)
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https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/d/united-kingdom--bath/b%26nes-vrp/
mailto:VRP_Events%40bathnes.gov.uk?subject=
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/d/united-kingdom--bath/b%26nes-vrp/
https://www.bathnes.gov.uk/bath-north-east-somerset-violence-reduction-partnership-vrp
https://www.facebook.com/ASVRP/
https://x.com/aandsvrp

